
Camley Street Natural Park – Living thing classification
Year 4 went to Camley Street Natural Park in Kings Cross to see what different living things
we could find there, and use our knowledge of classification keys to identify them.

Year 4 
11th June 2024

We did some pond dipping and were able to find and identify lots of
little invertebrates such as water boatmen, snails, water striders, and
more. We also saw some coots that were nesting and had some chicks.


